
Canyon Band Booster Meeting 

October 10, 2017 

 

Band Board President, Erin Fellers called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm at the Canyon Band Hall. 

Minutes from the September 12, 2017 Booster Meeting were read by Wendy and approved. 

 

Welcome Michelle Lehman as Secretary of the Canyon Band Booster program.  We have more meals to 
provide this year and we would like to add an additional $5,000 to the meal fund.  Motion to approve by 
Steven and Second by Natascha, approved by all. 

 

REPORTS: 

Treasurer’s Report:  Natasha reported checking account balance of $67,195.53 and Savings of 11,510.69 
(see attached).   

Parent Chaperone Report:  Juanita discussed needing more parents for the competitions and football 
games. 

Wurstfest Report:  Beth reported that Sign up Genius is showing about a 54% sign up, the 3rd and 10th 
are football games, and they are typically hard to fill.  We will have Charity night on Mon – Wed during 
Wurstfest and will be giving a free topping to those with coupons.  Please check out the canyonband.org 
site and there is a sign up genesis, pick your date and times to ensure you get the slots you want.  
Anyone can assist as long as you are above 13.  This is our BIGGEST fundraiser of the year, if we can not 
staff the booth, we will loose it next year, and it would be to the New Braunfels BAND!  PLEASE 
VOLUNTEER! 

Uniform Coordinator:  Laura thanked everyone for their assistance for washing uniforms, we had 
several families take 14 or more.  We need help with concert fittings the week of October 30, 2017 
during the day if anyone is interested.  Mr Adam will add the uniform sign up genius on the website.   

Parlimentarian:  Steven read the amendment from last meeting with revisions. (see attached) 

Canyon Band boosters will award a set number of scholarships as determined by the Executive Board 
and approved by membership at large at the February general membership meeting the fiscal year prior, 
to graduating seniors of Canyon High School enrolled in the Band Program or Color Guard who meet 
prerequisites on the current Canyon Band Booster Scholarship Application.  Scholarships will be 
awarded in accordance with Comal ISD Booster Club Guidelines july 2016.  Recipients of the scholarship 
must provide proof of enrollment in an institution of higher learning, before the actual awarding of 
funds. 

There was room for discussion, then we moved to pass the amendment as read.  

 



Committees:   

 Band Banquet –n/a 

Senior Scholarships – n/a 
 
WGI: Ms Fonner discussed Winter Guard International.  We will need many adult volunteers on 

Feb 3rd.  She will be sending out more information with a sign up genius.   

Summer Band Registration:  n/a 

Spaghetti Jazz Dinner: There is a meeting right after the booster meeting to discuss, It will be 
held December 11, 2017.  Tickets for adults $8.00 and Students $5.00. 

Nominating Committee:  n/a  

Tailgate Committee:  Christie Engel discussed the Salads Whataburger will be donating for the 
tailgate, we will also have a donut eating contest and a Boomerang. 

Mr. Adam:   Round rock is this week, UIL will be at Heros Stadium.  Next Friday is the 9 week grade 
check.  Please ensure you are looking at Canyonband.org for up to date information.   

Other business:   

Mrs Pruitt – October 24, 2017 will be the Fall/Halloween Concert at the Churchill Middle School. 

Mr Lein – October 17, 2017 Canyon Middle School Concert in the Gym.  We will be doing a donation 
drive this year, last year we raised about $4,200. 

Discussion regarding transportation for water coolers.  Steven had a motion to approve $200 for Carts 
for the water jugs and Natasha second, approved by all. 

 

We really appreciate you and THANK YOU!  Next booster meeting on , 2017 at 7pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 7:52 pm by Wendy Norris,  second by Norma Herrera. 


